
 
 
 
 
 
 
Rising 6th Grade Trojan Messenger - 2.19.25 
This is Eric Rosen, Principal of Carnage Magnet Middle School, with a special Trojan Messenger for all of our 
rising 6th grade families.  
 
Welcome to Carnage Magnet Middle School for the 2025-2026 School Year! 
I am excited to send this messenger to all of our rising 6th grade families assigned to Carnage for the 25-26 
school year as of today. To our new families who have their first child coming to Carnage next year, we look 
forward to welcoming you to the Trojan community. To our families who have a sibling joining us at Carnage 
next year, we are excited to welcome you back for another start to middle school. 
 
Curriculum Night - March 11, 2025 
In addition to welcoming you, I also want to tell you about an important event on March 11, 2025: Curriculum 
Night. This event is open to all students/families that are assigned to Carnage for 25-26 (Rising 6, 7, 8). The 
event will be from 4:30pm - 6:30pm and is floating so you can come anytime you are available during that 
window. The purpose of the event is to learn more about all of the courses and electives that we offer at Carnage 
in order for students to make informed decisions during the course registration process for next school year. 
 
Current 5th graders (rising 6th graders) will complete the registration process with their elementary school if 
they are currently in WCPSS. Families not currently in WCPSS will receive direct communication from us later in 
the spring about the registration process. Please note that course registration is not first-come, first-served 
when it comes to actual scheduling of courses. 
 
This event will allow students and families to hear directly from teachers about our course offerings. Teachers 
will be set up by department throughout the gym to talk with you. Flyer linked here: 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Rqerwq2MX2mtnlleIh1MURY-ICCT1kW4/view 
 
Welcome Events 
Please note that Curriculum Night is intended to support the course registration process this spring. We will 
have additional welcome events closer to the start of school (August) to help our rising 6th graders get 
acclimated to Carnage: 
6th Grade Academy - half day event to meet homeroom teachers and classmates, participate in orientation 
activities, and tour the school 
Walk Your Schedule - students/families can walk the student’s schedule and tour the building again in 
preparation for the first day of school 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Rqerwq2MX2mtnlleIh1MURY-ICCT1kW4/view

